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Dear Phoebe,

Thank you for consulting the London Borough of Croydon. The London Borough of
Croydon can confirm that we have agreed that we were a part A and D consultee
under section 42 of the 2008 Act. We can confirm that we have been involved
informally with engagement since 2019 and were consulted as a statutory consultee
for the consultation launched 9 September 2021. We have engaged with Gatwick
Airport Limited since this time as set out in the consultation report. The London
Borough of Croydon considers that the Applicant has complied, in relation to the
application, with the following duties:

Duty to consult — Planning Act 2008 (as amended) (PA2008) — section 42
Duty to consult the local community - PA2008 — section 47
Duty to publicise - PA2008 — section 48

Should you have any further questions please contact myself and
@croydon.gov.uk who is our nominated contact officer.

regards
Heather

Heather Cheesbrough
Director of Planning & Sustainable Regeneration (and Chief Planning Officer)

Sustainable Communities, Regeneration & Economic Recovery Directorate
Planning and Strategic Transport

Bernard Weatherill House

Floor 6 Zone D

8 Mint Walk

Croydon CRO 1EA

0208 726 6000

From: Challis, Phoebe |||l @2/anninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 1:00 PM
To: Gatwick Airport <gatwickairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Gatwick Airport Northern Runway Adequacy of Consultation Letter

Dear Sir/Madam
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